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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  JEFF PINT, GROUNDS SUPERINTENDENT 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT - GROUNDS    

TODAY’S DATE: APRIL 16TH, 2024 

 

 

Mowing has begun.  We are currently mowing greens every day.  Tees, Approaches and Fairways have 

all been mowed.   

 

I met with Quality Flow systems to complete the communication between the 2 pumphouses.  We are 

finalizing what we need to have. 

 

We helped F&B staff getting the snack bar up and running. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

JEFF PINT 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


